
Thank You Wilson College
2025 Class Reunion Donors

To commemorate their 50th reunion, the class of 1975 contributed $107,500 for the We Rise 
Campaign - Unrestricted Scholarships for female students and campus beautification.

 



To commemorate their 65th reunion, the class of 1960 contributed $60,037 for the 
We Rise campaign.

 

To commemorate their 60th reunion, the class of 1965 contributed $103,312 for the 
We Rise campaign.

 



To commemorate their 55th reunion, the class of 1970 contributed $122,544 for We Rise 
campaign and the Class of 1970 Endowed Scholarship.


